








CARTWRIGHT SCHOOL DISTRICT GOVERNING BOARD 

Board President 

Mr. Pedro Lopez 

was elected to 

the Governing 

Board in No­

vember of 2012. 

His current term 

of office expires 

in December of 

2016. 

Mrs. Rosa Cantu 

was elected to 

fill a two-year 

term effective 

November of 

2002. She was 

re-elected to a 

four-year term 

in November of 

2004, November of 2008, and November 

of 2012. Her current term of office ex­

pires in December of 2016. 

December 2016. 

Board member, 

Mrs. Marissa 

H e r n a n d e z  

was elected to 

serve a year 

and a half term 

effective July 

2015. Her 

term will expire 

Board Vice Pres­

ident Mr. John 

Gomez was ap­

pointed/elected 

to the Govern­

ing Board in No­

vember of 2014. 

His term of of­

fice expires in 

December 2018. 

Mrs. Lydia Her-

nandez was 

appointed to 

the Governing 

Board in July of 

2004. She was 

elected to a 

two-year term 

in November of 

2004, which ended in 2006. Mrs. Hernan­

dez was re-appointed to the Governing 

Board in March of 2007 and served un­

til November of 2008. In March of 2009, 

she was re-appointed to the Governing 

Board. She was elected to a four-year 

term in November of 2010 and appoint­

ed/re-elected in November of 2014. Her 

current term of office expires in Decem­

ber of 2018. 

NEW ADDITIONS AT CARTWRIGHT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

SCHOOL YEAR 2016-17 

Dr. Joy Weiss, is 

the new Principal 

at Bret R. Tarver 

Elementary School. 

Prior to JOining 

the Tarver staff Dr. 

Weiss was the As­

sistant Principal at 

Peralta Elementary. 

She is excited to become a member of the 

Dolphin Community. 

Diane Corley, is the 

new Assistant Prin­

cipal at Peralta El­

ementary School. 

Ms. Corley is a Cart­

wright Alumni and 

looks forward to 

serving the commu­

nity that helped 
her become the educator she is today. 

Mrs. Diana Carlos, 

is the new Assistant 

Principal at Starlight 

Park Elementary 

School. Mrs. Carlos 

has been a Cart­

wright teacher for 

the past 20 years 

and she is looking 
forward to working with the students, par-

ents and staff of Starlight . 

Ms. Rosa Linda Du­

ron is the new Assis­

Director of Early 

ildhood Develop­

ment at our newly 

re-opened Byron A. 

Barry School. Mrs. 

Duron has been a 

member of the 

Cartwright family for the past 14 years. 
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ALUMNUS 

VICTOR CONTRERAS 

Sometimes it is fun to look back and remi­

nisce over elementary days at Cartwright 

School District. Alumnus Victor Contreras, 

a former student who attended Peralta and 

Estrella, was truly touched by some of his 

instructors and his community growing up. 

He said, " I  remember when I attended 

Peralta and they would post our as­

signed teachers on papers on the fence. 

Everyone would run over to see who 

their teacher was. Everyone was so ex­

cited! I knew my teachers really cared." 

Contreras' favorite teacher was Mr. Thom­

as, the band teacher he had for four years 

at Peralta. " He was a very kind person and 

a great, great, great teacher. One of my 

fondest memories was when we went to 

London with our band group for the Lon­

don New Year's Parade," Contreras said. 

Contreras now works in Workforce Devel­

opment with Chicanos Por La Causa after 

graduating from Arizona State University 

with a degree in History. He still reflects on 

the "good ole days" when he would walk to 

school with a sense of pride and enjoy the 

small-town feel of the Maryvale community. 



CARTWRIGHT SCHOOL DISTRICT #83 

2016-2017 CALENDAR 

First Semester 

August 9 First Day of School 

September 5 Labor Day 

October 10-14 Fall Break 

November 11 Veteran's Day 

November 23-25 Thanksgiving Recess 

December 19 - 30 Winter Break 

Second Semester 

January 2 Winter Break 

January 16 MLK Day 

February 20 President's Day 

March 13-17 Spring Break 

April 14 Mid-Quarter Break 

May 26 Last Day of School 

The "Cartwright Connection" is published to inform you of the pro­

grams, philosophies, and plans of the District. Your questions and 

comments are welcome and should be addressed to Veronica San­

chez, Director of Communications & Community Engagement, 5220 

W. Indian School Rd., Phoenix, AZ 85031. Phone: (623) 691-4000. 

Veronica Sanchez, Editor 

Director of Communications & Community Engagement 

Katie Francis, Editor 

Communications Coordinator 

Alma Sotelo, Editor/Translator 

Language Services Coordinator 

Susan Glass, Editor 

Alma Sotelo, Graphic Designer 

SCHOOL BASED HEALTHCARE FOR ALL 

How many students get the oportunity to talk to an Olym­

pian? Not many but our students did. last year students in 

Ella Maya's 5th grade classroom at Glenn L. Downs Elemen­

tary participated in Classroom Champions- a program connect­

ing Olympians with classrooms across the nation. Through this 

program Maya's students were able to Skype and ask questions 

to their Olympic bobsledder, Elena Meyers-Tayler throughout 

the year. Meyers-Taylor is decorated with both a silver and a 

bronze medal from the Vancouver and Sochi Winter Olympics. 

Ms. Maya's class was the only class in Arizona who participated in 

this program last year. During their chats, students learned about 

their hero including her training, character and skills to become 

better people. Towards the end of the 2015-16 school year, Maya's 

students received a surprise visit from their Olympian. She had 

lunch, answered questions and gave certificates to the students 

who participated. It was a wonderful, life-changing experience. 

Meyers Taylor is pictured below, alongside her husband 

Social Media Connections 

The Cartwright School District is excited to announce it will continue to have a 

school based healthcare clinic to serve our students and the entire communi­

ty. The clinic is housed at Atkinson Middle School, 4315 N. Maryvale Parkway. 

Visitors may enter the clinic at the door next to the Family Welcome Center. 

The clinic will be open five (5) days a week during the 2016-17 school year. 

You can visit or call (602)243-7277. 

Did you know Cartwright Sch 

District has a Facebook page, 

handle and a District website 

Like us at www.facebook.com.�Im.\ ··� 

us @Cartwright S D  and check �ut our 

website at www.csd83.org. 
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